Barrington Trails Committee
December 12, 2023
Meeting called to order at 6:34PM.

Present: Chair Charlie Tatham, John Wallace, Jack Gale, Ted Bergeron, Anne Melvin, Denis Beaulieu, Betsy
Heron

The minutes of the 11/14/2023 were accepted.

OLD BUSINESS:

Walkabout on 12/9 (“Search for Santa”) was a success with ~34 attendees, 18 of which were children. John
dispersed 98 candy canes to find along the way. Column to be added to shared spreadsheet to show number

of attendees on hikes.

Moonlight Walk to be held 1/26/24 at Stonehouse Forest from Marison Gate if weather is favorable. Backup
date is 2/23/24.

Calef West kiosk to be stiffened; potentially wait until spring.

Dog Waste signs: Betsy will send email containing previous proposed designs. Ted recommended Mike’s
Signs & Design in Barrington who can make signs at reasonable rate.

Discussion about Jeb’s Jaunt at Brasen Hill Farm being in limbo waiting on stumping, etc. on property.

NEW BUSINESS:

No January walkabout (besides Moonlight Walk) will be held.

Discussion held about making concerted effort to check on trails after big storms & report back on conditions.

Budget: $217.68 spent / $157.32 remaining for 2023. Could be used for kiosk materials at Barr Property &
Ross Road.

Next meeting: January 9th at 6:30PM.

Meeting adjourned at 7:54PM .

Notes compiled by Betsy Heron.



